
Synopsis

I will be talking about emerging cases of discrimination and bullying in our schools.
- With the provincial vaccine mandate in force as of September 22, private health

information of our students, such as their vaccination status, has been revealed.

- As a result, the unvaccinated children have become a visible minority in our schools.

- Our children are being excluded, made feel inferior, unhealthy, and a danger to others.

- This is not only happening at recess, but also during classes and before and after school
activities.

- This is a problem that is not currently recognized nor dealt with adequately within our
board.

- I am calling on a swift and comprehensive action to address the issue, as with each day
that is passing, more and more damage is done. Damage that most likely is irreversible.

I would like to see a task force created that will develop and implement a plan to raise
awareness, educate our teachers and parents and help mitigate the issue.

Concrete actions are required. We have many models to follow as our board has successfully
dealt with other instances of discrimination and bullying.

I will be talking to all of the points above.

I will do my part by being very vocal about it. I will be talking to the OPH, my city councilor, my
MPP and MP. I will seek to speak on radio and television if they will have me.

I would prefer to have you all work with me on this. Ask how you can help.

Our school district can lead the way and be the first one to actively start reversing this trend. Or
we can sit passively and ignore the issue. Regardless, I have faith in humanity and that sooner
rather than later this ugly period will be behind us all.

I welcome you reaching out. I would love to work with anyone who is willing to take this
seriously and help our innocent children.

Thanks,
Nenad
nandjelic@gmail.com (please do not redact the address)
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